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Dear Parents 

We hope you have a very relaxing break and look 

forward to seeing you back in school on Monday 18th 

April. 

 

Staffing 

This week has been a week of mixed emotions. We 

are very sad to see Mrs Gardner and Mr Mitchard 

leaving us but wish them all the very best in their new 

adventures. We welcome Mr Janaka 

Mudalige as our new Caretaker.  

 

Baby Girl  

Zoe Ryan is a big sister! Phoebe is here safely, 

weighing 10lbs 8oz. Congratulations to Zoe and her 

family. 

 

Cross-Country 

Congratulations to ALL X-country runners who have 

completed the Mendip racing season. It’s been one of 

our most successful ever, with the Y4 boys taking 3rd 

overall. Have a good rest, runners, and get ready for 

September, when Cross-country club will re-start. 

 

The Year 6 X-C race has now been re-scheduled for 

Wednesday 4th May. Unfortunately, I will be on camp, 

but the Free Doughnut offer still stands! 

 

Dinners 

Please note that as of Monday 18th April school 

dinners will be £2.40 per child, per day, with the 

exception of Key Stage 1 children who remain entitled 

to universal free school meals. 

 

Sainsburys Active Kids Vouchers 

We are collecting the Active Kids 
vouchers that are being given out at 
Sainsburys. We have a collection box 
in the library. 
 

 

 

BWB Went to Ghana 

‘Ex-pupil Sam Cray went to Ghana to make a football 

pitch for the local school. Ghana is on the west coast 

of Africa and temperatures reach up to 36 to 40 

degrees per day. That’s hot!          

 

BWB is a football team in Odd Down, Bath. When Sam 

and the rest of BWB went to Ghana, they saw happy 

people even know they had nothing. In Ghana, most 

of BWB were ill because they couldn’t wash properly, 

because they didn’t have showers. 

 

BWB where amazed how different the children’s lives 

were compared to theirs. They were shocked how 

happy the children were; even though they live under 

scrap metal, somehow they manage to survive in 

these conditions. Luckily they have a football pitch. 

You don’t need to have everything to be happy!’ 

Written by Charlie Barter and Scott Curtis.  
 

Sports Relief 

We raised a massive £1175.44. 
Well done to everyone who took 
part, another great charity 
achievement for Westfield!  

 
School Crossing Patrol 
We have a vacancy for a school crossing patrol, 

everyday 8.15am – 8.55am @ £7.88 per hour.   

For more information contact Beryl Miles 

School Crossing Patrol Co-ordinator 

Bath & North East Somerset Council 

Telephone: 01225 394922 

Email:Beryl_Miles@bathnes.gov.uk 

www.bathnes.gov.uk 

www.twitter.com/bathnes 
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Dance Umbrella 

‘On Thursday 17th March a group of 9-11 year olds 

took part in the dance umbrella in the Forum in Bath. 

They went to have fun, show off their talents and to 

represent Westfield Primary School. When they got 

there they all changed into their lovely outfits ready 

for the dress rehersal. After that they had time to 

relax and save their energy for the main 

event later in the evening.’ 

 

I am very proud of them because they 

looked great and danced like no one was 

watching! Amazing – Mrs Young. 

 
Diary Dates  
April 

Fri 1  Break Up For Holidays 

Mon 4 –  

Fri 15  Easter Holidays 

Mon 18  Pupils Return To School 

Mon 25  Mock SATS Week 

Tues 26  Standards Govs Meeting 6.00pm 

Fri 29  Inflatable Day 3.00-5.00pm 

 

May 

Mon 2  Bank Holiday 

Tues 3  Welfare Govs Meeting 6.00pm 

Wed 4 –  

Fri 6  Year 4 Greatwood Camp 

Mon 9   Full Govs Meeting 6.00pm 

Mon 16  Year 2 SATS 

Tues 17  Class Photos and Year 6 Leavers 

Mon 23  Year 2 SATS 

Mon 30 - 

Fri 3 June Half Term 

 

June 

Mon 6  Inset Day 

Tues 14  New Parents Evening 7.00pm 

Thurs 16  Sports Day 

Mon 20  Business Govs Meeting 6.00pm 

Tues 21  Play And Learn 

Thurs 30 Music Concert 6.00pm 

 

July 

Fri 15  Summer Fayre 

Weds 13 Year 6 Preformance  

1.00pm and 5.00pm 

Fri 15  Summer Fayre 

Tues 19  Year 6 Leavers Disco 

Thurs 21 Inset Day 

Fri 22  Summer Holidays Start 

 

September  

Mon 5  Pupils Return to School 

 

Full calendar is available from the school foyer. 

 

Please keep your comments coming in. We always like 

to hear what you think, positive or negative.   

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr Simon Mills 
Headteacher 
 
Community News 
Writhlington Leisure Centre have holiday activities 
running from 29th March-8th April. The holiday times 
are different depending on county this Easter so if you 
are interested about finding out more about 
Writhlington sessions then please pop into the office 
for a leaflet. 
 

 


